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The Kansas Council of Chapters of MOAA supports HB 2105.

Prisoners of War (POW) and those service members Missing In Action (MIA) deserve 
special recognition for their extraordinary and in many cases eternal sacrifice.

Every breath we’ve taken as citizens of a free country was granted in part by their 
tremendous efforts performing difficult and hazardous duties.

It is entirely fitting the House approve this bill to show our profound respect for POW 
and MIA service members. I further urge the committee to direct a suitable solemn 
ceremony to mark the placement of the signage on the designated highway and bridge.

Respectfully submitted,

Mike Kelly 
State Legislative Lead
Kansas Council of Chapters
Military Officers Association of America 


